Subject: NMS Panel's approval of the Physical Activity Specialist Minor from EHE (05 Jun. 2012)

TO: Mitch Masters (ASCC Chair)
FM: Ralph von Frese (NMS Panel Chair)

Dear Mitch:

On 15 May'12, the NMS panel reviewed a proposal from the College of Education and Human Ecology (EHE) for an undergraduate minor in Physical Activity Specialist from the School of Physical Activity and Educational Services.  This minor is for students interested in working with youth in physical activity settings.  The minor utilizes existing courses in EDU PAES and COM LDR and thus no new courses were proposed.  

The NMS panel reviewed the EHE's PROGRAM REQUEST and identified two minor issues, the chief of which was to move the Edu PAES 1201 from elective to prerequisite status.  By ASC rule, minors should contain courses numbered at 2000 and above.  The panel also noted that prerequisites for one of the core courses (Edu PAES 2601) needed to be adjusted so that non-PETE (Physical Education/Teacher Education) majors can take the course without instructor permission.  The EHE implemented the recommendations of the NMS panel which unanimously approved the EHE proposal on 05 Jun'12.  
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